Massachusetts State Police "No Shave November" to Support Cops for Kids with Cancer

The State Police Fleet Section during the month of November has been participating in "No Shave November" to raise funds and support Cops for Kids with Cancer, in memory of State Police Detective Lieutenant Bill "Ironman" Coulter.

Please consider going to copsforkidswithcancer.org/donation-massachusetts-police-department-2019/ to make a donation.

Several local departments are also participating. To see total donations, go to https://copsforkidswithcancer.org/no-shave-november-2019/

Thank you for supporting a great cause, every little bit counts. The 5th Annual Cops for Kids with Cancer Fundraiser is tonight at 6:00pm-10:00pm.

